
  

 

 

 

Newnham St Peter’s C of E Primary School  

‘cherish everyone, flourish together, serve others’  

  

8th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Outdoor Christingle Service on Monday 18th December 

As the festive season approaches, we are excited to 

extend an invitation to you and your family to join us 

for a special Outdoor Christingle Service after school 

on Monday 18th December. The service, led by Rev 

Rachel, will start at 3.30pm and will end around 

4.15pm. 

Pupils will stay in school at the end of the day and join families on the field at 3.30pm. If your child is 

unable to stay for this event, please collect them at 3pm in the usual way. 

Our Christingle Service promises to be a heartwarming and joyous event, filled with the spirit of the 

season. It will be a wonderful opportunity for the school community to come together and celebrate the 

joy of Christmas. Your presence will add to the warmth and togetherness of the occasion. 

Don't forget to dress warmly and send children to school in warm clothes, as the service will take place 

outdoors to enhance the magical atmosphere. 

Hot beverages and festive treats will be available in the school hall in exchange for a small donation. 

There will be a final opportunity to buy tickets for the PTFA Christmas Hamper Raffle.  The draw will take 

place at the end of the service. 

Wrap Around Care will still be available until 5pm for those who have booked it. 

Our school council will be collecting voluntary donations. The funds raised will go directly to the The 

Children's Society to support their programs and initiatives. We kindly encourage you to consider 

contributing to this cause, as every donation, no matter the size, makes a meaningful difference in the lives 

of vulnerable children. The act of giving not only supports those in need but also teaches our children the 

importance of empathy and kindness. 

We look forward to celebrating the spirit of Christmas with you and your family. 

Wishing you a joyful and festive holiday season! 

Aga Przybylska and the Newnham Team 


